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Monthly E-Briefing (Issue 16 – January 2010)

Download issue 16
Monthly E-Briefing

(Covering the period from 1 December 2009 to 30 January 2010)

To view an extended version of this ebriefing, click here.
The Professional Rules and Regulation Committee responded to the SRA's consultation paper "Moving Toward a Fairer Fee Policy - Second Consultation". (Read paper.)

Several CLLS Committees made representations regarding the Financial Services Bill 2009: 

· David Ereira, a member of the Financial Law Committee, attended the House of Commons Financial Services Bill Committee oral evidence session on 10 December 2009 as a panel member on behalf of the CLLS.(Read paper).  

· The Litigation Committee and Regulatory Law Committee also made separate submissions to the House of Commons Financial Services Bill Committee on certain aspects of the Bill (Read Litigation Paper), (Read Regulatory paper).

The Insolvency Law Committee responded to the Insolvency Service consultation on the Cross Border Insolvency Regulations 2006 (“CBIR”). (Read paper).
The CLLS Anti-Money Laundering Working Sub-Group of the Regulatory Law Committee responded to HM Treasury's Review of the Money Laundering Regulations 2007 (Read covering letter), (Read paper). 

The Regulatory Law Committee also responded to:

· The CESR Consultation Paper "Understanding the definition of advice under MiFID" (Read paper).

· The CESR consultation paper “Inducements: Good and poor practices” (Read paper).

· The Commission paper, "An EU Framework for Cross-Border Crisis Management in the Banking Sector" issued on 20 October 2009. (Read paper). 

The Revenue Law Committee wrote to HMRC regarding dividends paid following reductions of capital (Read paper). 
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